
 
 

 
Notice of Public Hearing 
Durham Planning Board 

 
The Durham Planning Board will meet on April 26, 2023 to consider the following application 
and a public hearing will be held on May 10, 2023.  Both meetings will be held in Durham Town 
Hall at 8 Newmarket Road starting at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Longmarsh Road – Conditional Use Application for the construction of a driveway in the 
Wetland Conservation Overlay District. Map 118, Lot 3. 
 
Public comments will be accepted in writing or at the Public Hearing.  Interested parties can also 
participate on Zoom. Check the Town website for more information or contact the Planning 
Department.  
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